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August 14, 2003

August 14, 2003
Mr. William A. Schambra

321 S. Columbus Street

Alexandria, VA  22314

Dear Bill:
I hope this letter finds you and your family well.  

Enclosed is your final check for unused vacation pay. As we have previously discussed, this amount is based on three days.

If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call.

Sincerely,
Cynthia K. Friauf

Controller

Enclosure

cc:
Michael Grebe


 
Michael Senske



Ann Herbst

